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Remember the school has an app, the app can 
be found on the App Store or Play Store and is 
free to download. It is very informative, giving 
term dates, information regarding school and  
Can also be used to inform us of any absences.  

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
Our class with the best attendance this week is 3CY  with 

98.4% - It is a shame that no classes got 100% this week, we 

can do much better than this 

Year 6HB, 5JPB, 2CS and 1GA had no lates this week well 

done. 

 

Dates for your diary 

14th November—Year 4 Family Assembly 

16th November—Children in Need 

5th December—EYFS Christmas Performance 

7th December—Christmas Fair 

 

 

This year to celebrate Children in 

Need Day, we will be hosting a talent show in 

school for the children to perform in. Auditions are 

being held at lunchtimes next week. Children will 

need to know the name of the song/singer if they 

wish to sing to backing music or have props if they 

wish to perform. Children can wear own clothes on 

this day and will be asked to bring in donations to 

support the charity. 

Y4 Family Assembly 

On Wednesday 14th November our Y4 classes will 

be performing in a whole year group family assem-

bly. Please come along to watch us at 9:05am. We 

look forward to celebrating with you and showing 

you what we have been learning about.  

 

Incredible Years Course 

We have an Incredible Years parenting 

course starting in December in our Well 

Centre. Places are very limited so please 

see Miss Moore if you would like to join us. 

The course is aimed at developing skills 

that will benefit you and your child. The 

course has received very good feedback, if 

you would like more information pop in ask 

for Miss Moore 9am -2.30pm. 


